
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Buttercup Class  

Term 2 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back for another fun-filled term. We hope you have all had 

a great week and enjoyed some family time. Don’t forget to put 

photos on Tapestry for us to share and talk about in school. This term 

we are excited to be joining up with Poppy class for some fun 

activities for Bonfire Night and Christmas. 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class Information 

Wed – we will be cooking on some Wednesday afternoons, 

this will always be dairy and gluten free for those who need 

it. 

Fri – please remember to send back the ‘sharing’ book so it 

can be changed each week. 

Please ensure that your child always has a coat in school, as 

we go out to play whatever the weather.  

 

 

Curriculum 

Our Topic this term is ‘Rumble in the Jungle’ 

and we will be using the book ‘Dear Zoo’ to 

learn about different animals, including; 

where they live, what they eat, their colours, 

patterns and size and the sounds they make. 

In our Communication & Language sessions 

we will be focussing on building up simple 

phrases to make requests and make ourseves 

understood. 

We will be developing our turn taking skills 

and interacting and playing with others in 

PSED sessions. 

This term wil be filled with celebrations, 

starting with Halloween and Bonfire night and 

ending with Christmas. There will be lots of art 

and craft activities as well as some fun 

science. We wil be talking about how 

everyone celebrates with their families, so 

please put lots of photos on Tapestry for us to 

share. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Buttercup Class Staff 

 
Kelly           Emma          Danielle        Kim            Helen 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

18/11/2022 Children in Need – Spotacular  
06/12/2022 Upper School Christmas Performance 

13:30 – 14:30 
08/12/2022 Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

£1 donation 
08/12/2022 Ideal School Meals Christmas lunch 
09/12/2022 Lower School Christmas Nativity 09:30 – 

10:15  
09/12/2022 Coffee Morning for parents/carers – Sleep 

Talker 
16/12/2022 Christmas jumper day 
16/12/2022 End of Term 
04/01/2023 Start of Term 
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